
 

2024 PID Barn Area Entry Requirements 

 

Wednesday, April 17, 2024 

Attention PID Horsemen: 

Please familiarize yourself with the current 2024 entry requirements for the PID barn area.  

- Horses who reside in Pennsylvania and have not left in the past thirty (30) days must 
present upon arrival: 

o Negative Coggins dated within past 12 months 
o Proof of vaccination for rhinopneumonitis (EHV) dated more than 14 days and less than 

180 days 
o Certificate of Veterinary Inspection (Health Cert) within the past 5 days 

- Horses coming from all states besides Ohio and Maryland must present upon arrival: 
o Negative Coggins dated within past 12 months 
o Proof of vaccination for rhinopneumonitis (EHV) dated more than 14 days and less than 

180 days 
o Certificate of Veterinary Inspection (Health Cert) within the past 72 hours 

- Horses that are coming from, or have been in Ohio or Maryland in the past 30 days must 
present upon arrival: 

o Negative Coggins dated within past 12 months 
o Proof of vaccination for rhinopneumonitis (EHV) dated more than 14 days and less than 

180 days 
o Certificate of Veterinary Inspection (Health Cert) within the past 72 hours 
o Horses need to isolate for a minimum of seven (7) days at a private farm or facility 

approved by CDI Equine Medical Director Dr. Will Farmer, be monitored multiple 
times daily for an elevated temperature (>101.5), and then have negative test results for: 
 If horse is coming from OHIO, they must have a nasal pharyngeal wash 

collected and tested via PCR for STRANGLES no more than 24hrs prior to 
planned arrival at PID 

 If the horse is coming from MARYLAND, they must have a nasal swab and 
EDTA whole blood collected and tested via PCR for EQUINE HERPESVIRUS 
(EHV) no more than 24hrs prior to planned arrival at PID 

o Negative results will need to be sent to Dr. Farmer, who will approve entry into the PID 
barn area at that time. 

o Horses that leave PID to race in Ohio or Maryland will need to meet these requirements 
before returning to PID.  

These requirements are subject to change and will remain in effect until further notice.  Any questions, 
please contact Dr. Farmer at 502-638-3995 or will.farmer@kyderby.com. Thank you for your 
understanding and cooperation. 

mailto:will.farmer@kyderby.com

